
12 July 2022 
STU / NZX ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

STEEL & TUBE FY22 RESULTS TO BE ANNOUNCED ON 22 AUGUST 2022 

Steel & Tube Holdings Limited (NZX: STU) intends to announce its results for the 12 months ended  
30 June 2022 (FY22) on Monday 22 August 2022, prior to 9am NZST.  

This will be followed by an analyst and investor conference call at 10.00am NZST to review the FY22 
results and discuss the Company’s performance and outlook.  

Webcast: https://event.webcasts.com/starthere.jsp?ei=1558939&tp_key=71a218b831 

Click on the link above to attend the presentation from your laptop, tablet or mobile device. Audio will 
stream through your selected device, so be sure to have headphones or your volume turned up. If you 
have technical difficulties, please click the “Listen by Phone” button on the webcast player and dial the 
number provided. A full replay of the presentation will be available at the same link shortly after the 
conclusion of the live presentation. 

 Audio Conference Details: 

To join by phone, please use the numbers below and enter the passcode 645915.  The results 
presentation will be available to download from the NZX.  

Location Phone Type Phone Number 

New Zealand  Tollfree/Freephone 0800 968 403 

New Zealand, Auckland  Local +64 (0)9 9760 011 

Australia  Tollfree/Freephone 1 800 870 863 

Australia, Sydney  Local +61 (0)2 7250 5433 

Singapore Local +65 6703 6923 

United States, Los Angeles  Local +1 323-701-0170 

 

If you have any queries regarding the results announcement or the conference call, please contact Jackie 
Ellis on jackie@ellisandco.co.nz or phone +64 27 246 2505. 

ENDS  
 
For further information please contact:  

Richard Smyth 
Steel & Tube CFO 
Tel: +64 21 646 822 
Email: richard.smyth@steelandtube.co.nz 

Jackie Ellis 
Media and communications 
Tel: +64 27 246 2505 
Email: jackie@ellisandco.co.nz         
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